
THE  CORPORATION OF THE DISTRICT OF SAANICH 
 

       NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON 

TEMPORARY USE PERMIT 

     
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING for the purpose of a PUBLIC 
HEARING will be held in the SAANICH MUNICIPAL HALL COUNCIL CHAMBERS, 770 Vernon 

Avenue, Victoria, BC, V8X 2W7, on WEDNESDAY, APRIL 05, 2017 at 7:00 p.m., to allow the 
public to make verbal or written representation to Council with respect to the following proposed 
permit. 
  

APPLICATION FOR TEMPORARY USE PERMIT ON MCKENZIE AVENUE (BRAEFOOT PARK) 
Application for a temporary use permit to use the Braefoot Park lacrosse box and parking lot for a 
weekly Sunday farmer’s market during the months of July and August on Lot 1, Section 32, Victoria 

District, Plan 27719 (1359 MCKENZIE ROAD).   
 

          
 
The proposed permit and relevant report may be inspected or obtained from the Legislative Division 
between 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., from March 24, 2017 to April 05, 2017 inclusive, except for 
weekends and statutory holidays. The report from the Director of Planning regarding the above 
application is available on the Saanich website at www.saanich.ca under Local 
Government/Development Applications/Active Development Applications/Quadra. 
 
Written comments may be submitted by mail or by e-mail and must be received no later than 4:00 
p.m. on the day of the meeting.  All correspondence submitted will form part of the public record and 
may be published in a meeting agenda. 
 

Legislative Division by e-mail: clerksec@saanich.ca  By Phone: 250-475-1775    
Web: Saanich.ca 
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